
 

 

 

 

 

 

18th October 2021 

 

 

Class 3 Science Experience - Enhancing the curriculum 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

It has been a while since we have been able to have visitors into school. Our next topic is a Science 

topic ‘What makes the Earth angry’.  We will be learning all about earthquakes and volcanoes with 

ONE DAY CREATIVE, who will come to school to deliver the day to the children. 

We have arranged for an exciting day, where the children will have a chance to: 

• Explore different myths behind earthquakes and volcanoes  

• Understand the science behind earthquakes and volcanoes and why they occur 

• Examine recent Earthquakes 

• Look at the Human experience volcanoes and earthquakes and how they affect 

communities 

The company bring this topic to life though video, VR films and drama.  

The cost per child is £11.90 and can be paid via ParentPay.  We are informing you now so payments 

towards the workshop can be made in installments if preferred. Payment can be made on-line via 

Parent Pay or Paypoint at your local shop, as well as in cash via school. 

  

Under the terms of the Education Reform Act (1988) we are not able to charge for educational 

journeys (transport/insurance/entry fees) which occur during school time. You are though, able to 

make a voluntary contribution to cover the cost. We are legally allowed to charge for board and 

lodgings (with the exception of the note below). If you choose not to contribute this will not lead 

to your child being excluded from the trip; however it may lead to us cancelling the visit.  

 

Parents will be entitled to a remission of charges if in receipt of any of the following benefits.   

• Income support 

• Income Based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Support under part IV  of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, where the parent is not entitled to Working Tax Credit. 

 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 

Mrs Lake 

Teacher 


